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Welcome to the first trial of our paper-free newsletter! 
We hope this will prove successful and save a few 
trees! A copy will always be placed on our outside 
noticeboard.

Suncream & Hats
In this lovely weather we are experiencing please 
remember to apply suncream to your child before 
school and send them in with a sun hat for outdoor 
activities.  We have a stock of St Breock caps for sale 
in the office (£3.50).

NSPCC
In response to recent events in Manchester, you may 
find the following helpful:

No Nuts in School
Please may I remind you that it is vital that no nuts are 
brought onto the school site under any 
circumstances as we have several children who must 
not come into contact with them.  Please check that 
items placed in lunchboxes do not contain nuts.  Thank 
you.

Reading Volunteers
Thank you to all parents who are faithfully supporting 
us with this, your help has been invaluable. We must 
apologise if you have set aside time only to find that the 
class are out or on another mission. It’s the time of year 
when we are out and about a great deal. Normal service 
will be resumed a.s.a.p. - probably September. Until 
then please check with your classteacher regarding 
plans. Thank you.

Uniform
May we please remind you that school shoes should be 
black and completely plain.  

Sports Day - 16th June, 12.30pm
Please make sure your child(ren)’s plimsoles/trainers 
still fit ahead of this event.  Thank you.

Wellington Boots in school
Please also make sure that these still fit your child(ren).

Clubs Attendance
Please can we stress the importance of taking time to 
discuss with your child the commitment they need to 
show when choosing a place in an after school club.  
Several children this term have decided to ‘drop out’ of 
clubs which is unfair to other children who wished to 
attend but did not get a place and also to the member of 
staff who has given up their time to run the club.

Schools Forum
A big thank you to those parents who found time to 
attend our school forum meetings this week.  It is much 
appreciated.  Minutes from the meetings will be 
available on our website very shortly.  It was decided 
at the meetings that we would ask for two parent 
volunteers from each year group to offer to attend our 
termly meetings to ensure parent views & ideas are 
more fully represented.  Future meetings will remain 
open to all parents.

Job Vacancy
Sadly Mr Stewart will be leaving us at the end of this 
academic year for pastures new and we are delighted 
for him as he embarks on this new adventure.  
However, this means we have a vacancy to fill and 
would very much like to hear from anybody who may 
be interested. Contact the office for more details.  The 
job will be advertised shortly on the Aspire website and 
Facebook page.



Resources for school
Should you be having a tidy up and clear out at home 
we would be very grateful for the following resources: 
games like jenga or kerplunk, small world figures, 
puppets and dressing up clothes if they are in good 
condition.

Fundraiser for Children’s Hospice South West
Sunday 11th June, 2-5pm
A ‘Tree Party’ Party is being held at Wadebridge Scout 
Hut, including a bouncy castle, fun & games plus 
refreshments.  See the poster on our school 
noticeboard.

New Year Assembly
We would like to invite all parents but especially Year 
Five parents to the first Assembly of the new School 
Year which will be held on Tuesday 11th July at 
9.00am.  At this assembly we will be looking back on 
successes of the year and also appointing our new 
House Captains and Responsible officers of the school. 
I do hope you will be able to join us.

New Year Staffing from 5th July 2017

Teacher Supported by
FS1 Mrs Watts Mrs George

Mrs Constance
Mrs Collett

FS2 Miss Barker Mrs Lobb
Y1 Mr Mitchell Mrs Richards-Ball

Mrs Moine
Y2 Miss Jorey Mrs Collett

Mrs Ward
Mrs Bennetts

Y3 Mrs Williams Mrs Wall
Y4 Mrs Dennis Mrs Wheeler

Mrs Ward
Y5 Mrs Pompe Mrs Lowen
Y6 Mrs Hawkins Mrs Martell

Mrs Olver

Community Sports Award Evening & Steel Band – 
Tuesday 11th July, 7.00pm
I am delighted to announce that to get our Community 
Sports Evening off to a flying start we will be 
entertained by our Steel Band with children from Year 
Three and Year Four.  

New this year will be the Gladwell Award.  Look out 
for slips in book bags next month for your child’s 
chance to nominate a community coach.

Please come along and make this an evening to 
remember. 

Summer Fete – Friday 21st July, 2.00 pm
Please put this date in your diary and look out for 
details from the Friends of St Breock on how you can 
help & support this event.  

Diary Dates

29th May – 2nd June Half Term

8th June School closed – INSET

9th June School Closed –
Community Cohesion

16th June Sports Day, 12.30pm

19th – 23rd June Year 5 Residential

3rd July – 7th July Year 6 Transition Week

Thurs 29th June Open Afternoon 3.30pm

3rd & 4th July School closed – INSET

5th July First day of ‘New School Year’

Tues 11th July New Year Assembly, 9am

Tues 11th July Community Sports Awards
Evening, 7pm

Fri 21st July Summer Fête 2pm

Wed 26th July Last day of Summer Term

Wed 30th Aug           School re-opens for 
          Autumn  Term




